
This week at Lamb of God  +  April 11, 2021 
Worship Attendance   

Maundy Thursday—45 
Good Friday—41 

Easter Sunday 8:00 am—36  
10:00 am—89 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 9:00—9:30 am 
 
9:30—9:45 am 
 
10:00 am 
 
 

Ms Chrissy Teens Bible Study 
For 10 years old + 
Ms Chrissy Zoom Kids  
Bible Study 
Worship Service 
In person & Live Streaming  
Scrip Orders Taken 

Monday 1:00 pm 
 
6:00 pm 

Woman‘s Bible Study 
In person or Zoom 
Church Council  Meeting 

Tuesday 10:00 am Quilters 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
7:00 pm 

Bible Study on Matthew 
In person or Zoom 
Bible Study 

Thursday 7:00 pm Confirmation Class 



ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the  
glory of God, from Art & Nancy Walter, in celebration of 
Nick Grim birthday. 
 
 

BIBLE STUDIES      
 
 
 

 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Proverbs 
 Wednesday at 10:00 am - the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of   

Matthew 
 Wednesday Evening at 7:00 pm 
 
 
 
 
 

PRIVATE HOME COMMUNION:  

 Pastor Mark would like to offer a short devotional time with the 
Lord’s Supper for those who, because of COVID-19 are not         
comfortable coming and communion at a public worship service, but 
might be comfortable with Pastor. Dave or Pastor Mark coming into 
your home at a time of your choosing. If you are interested in this 
ministry, please call the Church Office.  

MS. CHRISSY ZOOM KIDS BIBLE STUDY   
SUNDAYS 9:30 AM—9:45 AM 

Ms. Chrissy will host a 15 minute Zoom Bible Study and activity on 
Sunday mornings at 9:30 am—9:45 am for children. If you would like 
your child to be a part of it please send us your email so we can send 
you the Zoom link. Chrissy will tell them a short Bible Story and lead 
them through an activity they can do at home.  
 
MS CHRISSY‘S TEENS BIBLE STUDY 

SUNDAYS 9:00 AM—9:30 AM.   
 

Ms Chrissy is hosting a Teens Bible Study for those 10 years old and  
beyond on Sunday mornings in the Youth Room, adjacent to the         
fellowship hall. 
 



CHILDREN’S CHURCH RETURNS SUNDAY MORNING 
We have resumed Children’s Church during our Worship      
services at 10:00 am.  Following Pastor’s Children’s message, 
those kids who have their parents permission, and would like to, 
can join Ms. Chrissy in the recently cleaned and sanitized kids 
room. They can be picked up there at the end of Service . 
 
WOMANS BIBLE STUDY 
Beginning Monday, April 12, we will be starting our Bible Study on 
Proverbs. Bring a friend, enjoy fellowship with other Ladies.  The   
Bible Study will begin at 1:00 pm, in the Fellowship Hall. 
 
THANK YOU 
Many Thanks to everyone who made muffins, fruit, help serve, that 
made our Grand Re-Opening of our Fellowship Hour such a          
wonderful time.   
 
THE WINNER IS… 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the 
Lenten Coin Challenge for this year.  The winner 
is McDonalds Big Mac $116.00 and Burger King 
Whopper $105.89.  A total of $221.89 will be sent 
for the Michigan District. Again Thank you!! 
 
 
A SINCERE THANK YOU. 
Thank you so very much to our Lamb of God 
family for all the prayers, calls, cards for         
Joanne & I during our time in Florida.   
Thank you, Ervin & Joanne Glann. 



 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

Communion Assistants Wanted: 
 The Elders are looking for men or women that would be interested 
in being a Communion Worship Assistant. The job would entail         
presenting the tray of wine to those at the rail and saying “The blood 
of Christ, shed for you” If you would be interested in helping out in 
this manner please contact Kurt Nelson (810-232-0964), Pastor 
Mark (248-736-8639), or the Church Office.  



PHONE A FRIEND. 

Our Homebound members and those who are in 
Care  Facilities love to have a call from their 
friends at Lamb of God.  Please consider calling 
those you know.  Call the Church office and we 
can provide contact info. 
 
We would also like to send cards to our Homebound and Care  
Facility members, as well as those who are under quarantine and 
unable to Zoom/Live Stream Bible Studies and Worship.  If you 
would like to participate in sending cards then simply purchase 
your own greeting card and then pick up labels with names and 
address to put on your card.  There is also a directory, if you want 
to send to anyone of our congregation.  This is a great way to let 
your Lamb of God family know that you are thinking of them. 

Please fulfill your obligation as a member to support the     
ministry that is still on-going despite the  restrictions  imposed 
concerning public worship. Please mail in your offering, give 
on-line at our website, or drop your offering envelope off in 
the  lobby in the  offering box across from the Church Office 
Monday – Friday 9 am-1 pm. 

John 20:19 – ―Jesus came and stood among them and said to 
them, ‗Peace be with you.‘ ‖ The peace we have in Jesus is 
what makes a life of good works possible. Since we know that it 
is Jesus who saved us – not our works – we are now free to do 
good works. Good works shouldn’t be done out of self-interest 
but for the right reasons – out of thanksgiving toward God and 
love for our neighbors. 
 





FRANKLIN AVE MISSION  
(FAM) 

 
FAM is looking for Baby Wipes.  They use them to clean up babies and 
themselves. 
 

Mercy House is still looking for volunteers to help out.  If you have 
the time to spend with children playing games or doing crafts they 
could use you.  Maybe you have time to teach the mother’s to cook 
something.  They need to learn cooking skills.   

 
Mercy House is looking for Sewing         
Machines, If you could donate one, they are in 
need of 4 machines.  They are     going to teach 
the Mom’s to sew.  

 
FAM Jam is a fund raiser and community get together that is planned 
for Saturday, June 5th, 12—8 pm, at Franklin Avenue Mission.  We are 
in need of an organizer or a couple people willing to organize and plan 
projects for the children’s art area.  Many volunteers are needed to help 
make this event successful.  Contact Susan Pretznow for more            
information (text preferred) 248-736-8653. 

 




